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December 15, 2022 
 
BM Technologies Inc. 
Marianne Begej, Manager, Sales Support & Contracts Administration 
115 Munson Street 
New Haven, CT 06511 
Mbegej@bmtx.com  

 
To  Marianne Begej: 

 
The Alamo Colleges District Board of Trustees has awarded a contract for the proposal, submitted 
by BM Technologies Inc. in response to CSP No. 2023-0019 for the Purchase of Student Refund 
& Disbursement Processing System, subject to successful execution of a contract. 

 

In accordance with Texas Administrative Code 202.71, subsections 9 and 10, the Alamo Colleges 
District requires the completion of an internal document, referred herein as the IT Security 
Assessment Questionnaire. The Alamo Colleges District utilizes this document as a security 
measure for computer applications/services, including cloud services that receive, maintain, and/or 
share confidential data.  This document will apply best practices to preserve the confidentiality, 
integrity and availability of information resources.  One of our staff members, Daniel Rocha, will 
be reaching out to you for assistance with completion of this form.  Once a completed and signed 
form is received, the Alamo Colleges District will proceed with finalization of the contract.  
Additionally, forward original certificates of insurance, as stipulated in the request for proposals to 
sswank5@alamo.edu.  These documents must be presented to the Alamo Colleges District 
Purchasing & Contract Administration, prior to contract execution.  
 
Please contact Sabina Swank at (210) 485-0105 or by email at sswank5@alamo.edu  for 
finalization of the agreement.   
 
Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges contracting opportunities.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Senior Purchaser 
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